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Over  this last year this group saw the end of a long consultation period with a large range of groups in the Village; they selection of the company to produce and will finally analyse the result;  they finalised the questionnaires themselves and as this report goes to Full Council everyone will have their copy through their letter boxes. 
To help with the questionnaire, on the Villager Face book a small film was produced reiterating why to complete the questionnaire is important. Additionally there are two drop in times for anyone who needs that help.
As a committee we would urge the Parish Council to assist in publicity in how important the completion of this questionnaire is to the Village - we all need to have a good percentage return to ensure we have a sound support for future decisions the Parish Council needs to take – some may be challenging.
This group will be seeing their work finish within the next 6 -9 months when the finale will be to hand over the analysis for the Parish Council to devise The Plan.
I wish to thank those who  have been loyal members of this group over the last three years, they know who they are and they would not want or need their names mentioned – thank you for your work on behalf of Bayston Hill.
